
 
 
 
 

May 13, 2014 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr. John B. Rhodes 
President and CEO 
New York State Energy Research 
  And Development Authority 
17 Columbia Circle 
Albany, NY 12203-6399 
 
Dear Mr. Rhodes: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 5, 2014 to Chairman Allison Macfarlane 
concerning seismic hazard review at Indian Point Nuclear Generating Station Units 2 and 3. 
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 /RA/ 

      
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


